
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



From the President’s Pen 
 

Greetings, Fellow Missionaries: 
 

I trust your church year has started off well, and that 
you are experiencing God’s blessings in all that you are 
doing for the Mission.  Was your Alabaster Offering a 
record for your church?  Let me know of your 
successes, and also of any methods you used to make it a 
success. 
 

Our District will be sending a team during the month of 
October to help the Orange, Texas, Church to recover 
from the floods from Hurricane Harvey.  If you are 
interested in being a part, contact us.  We will make 
sure you make the right connection. 
 

We have bad news to share concerning the Work & 
Witness trip to Panama.  Due to various problems we 
have been forced to cancel the trip.  Our first problem 
was communications with our contact person in Panama. 
Our second problem was participation.  We simply did not 
have enough people who had committed themselves to the 
trip, and time was running out to finalize travel and 
housing.  We apologize for any complications this causes 
any of our prospective team members, but we simply could 
not see any alternative. Kevin Rector left the District 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

in August, and Brad Angell has agreed to take his place.  
We will be planning another trip as soon as we can, so 
keep your eyes peeled and your ears open! 
 

Our first District Missions Tour will begin this Month. 
The purpose of this tour is to endeavor to keep the 
importance of World Evangelism front and center on our 
District.  We have engaged the services of Geneva 
Silvernail for this tour.  Some of you have had the 
privilege of hearing her.  She did address the convention 
one year ago in Rogers.  She is a retired missionary 
living in Rogers.  If you google her name you will see 
the amazing career this servant of God has had.  She is 
one of the best communicators I have heard.  I know you 
will be blessed, so make your plans to bring a large 
delegation from your church.  The schedule is on the 
first page of this newsletter. 
 

It's not too early to plan for a great World Evangelism 
Fund offering in November.  Remember to advertise and 
push for push for the participation of your congregation in 
the Thanksgiving Offering for World Evangelism. 
 

God’s blessings as you follow the Great Missionary in 
fulfilling His last command to “Go into all the World. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


